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Comments: [External Email]Support North Shore Alt 4!

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Dear Frank Aebly,

 

Dear Supervisor Carlson,

 

I am writing in support of Alternatives 4 and 5 in the North Shore Project. Dumping toxic herbicides on forest land

only creates new problems for the soil, wildlife, and watersheds.

 

Please do not poison an ecosystem that has already been devastated by extensive logging. Using less toxic

methods will support recovery without further harm.

 

Thank you,

 

Sincerely,

Scott Kravitz

2065 Oak St.

San Francisco, CA 94117

 

 


